
Free Temporary Fencing! 

 

For livestock owners it can be a challenge to 

navigate between wet soggy  

pastures and the start of grazing season.   

 

Please contact the Skagit Conservation District 

to sign up now for free temporary fencing that 

will keep animals out of low-lying areas. 

Call today!  (360) 428-4313 or 

email Jeff Frazier at 

jeff@skagitcd.org 
 

Assistance with installing temporary 

fencing is available upon request. 

Temporary fencing is an easy  

solution to control livestock  

movement & protect water bodies 

on your property while improving 

the quality and productivity of 

your pasture. 


